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April 22nd, 2024 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that the 2024-2025 academic year will begin on Monday, 
September 9th, 2024. 

In order to help with the planning and preparation for this return to school, we cordially 
welcome you to actively engage in the re-registration campaign, which will run from 
Monday, April 22nd, 2024 to Friday, June 28th, 2024. 

During this time, all students who have completed the re-registration process, that is, until 
the re-registration fees are paid, will receive a 10% tuition reduction. 

After this date, we cannot guarantee a spot for a non-re-registered student, nor can we 
give a reduction, and parents must immediately pay the admission fees. 

Furthermore, considering the significant changes planned for the upcoming school year, we 
strongly recommend that you read the following documents attached to this letter: 

 The 2024-2025 Fees Structure 
 The Re-Registration Process 
 The Instalments and Deadlines of Payments 
 The School Supplies Collection Guidelines 
 The Stationery Packages List 
 The Size Charts 

 

Thank you for your usual cooperation and collaboration. 

 

 

 

 
Mr. Yves SIA GUEYE 
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